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Atchison Police Looking for Suspect Tied to Vehicle Theft
(KAIR)--Atchison Police are searching for a suspect or suspects involved in a vehicle theft
that happened over the weekend.

Atchison Police Lieutenant Tim Stout says a Dodge Grand Caravan was broken into and
stolen from the north central part of the city.

(Play audio)

Stout says the theft occurred sometime between 1:15 and 11:45 on Saturday morning. 

The suspect reportedly shattered the driver’s side window to gain access into the vehicle.
Five fishing poles, a tackle box, and a small grill were inside the vehicle at the time of the
theft.

Total loss is estimated at $10,000.

Stout says they have no suspect information at this time.

Anyone with information regarding this case is encouraged to call the Atchison Police
Department at 913-367-4323.


